
 
P.O. Box 258 

Monrovia, CA 91017 

 

 

Date:  December 15, 2015 

To:  The Friends and Neighbors of Grand Avenue Park 

From:   The Kiwanis Club of Monrovia 

Happy Holidays to you and your families.  We hope that you have noticed the 

improvements which we have made at Grand Avenue Park.  These include 

benches, playground equipment and an opening up of the landscaping 

surrounding the park.  We hope that these improvements have made the park 
a more desirable place in the neighborhood. We know that we have enjoyed 

helping out, and our club continues to encourage the use and access for 

everyone. 

Soon you will be receiving a letter from the City of Monrovia, asking your 

thoughts on the possible renaming of the park to “Kiwanis Park at Grand 

Avenue.”  The mere suggestion of this is truly an honor.  However, it does not 
define our club. We respect the opinion of the residents, and will continue our 

commitment to this worthwhile task, regardless of the outcome. 

In addition to the work we have done in the last few years, we are considering 
some potential future projects at the park.  These include: 

 Replacement/repair of the chain link fencing 

 Camera/security system to aid the police in monitoring park activity 
 Restroom facilities (provided there is agreement from the residents) 

The Kiwanis Club of Monrovia has been in our community for 96 years.  We 

continue to do our best to give back to the youth and the community through 
various service projects.  We are proud to be able to participate in the Grand 

Avenue Park improvements.  As we continue to work at the park, we welcome 

the participation of interested community members, and appreciate the 
support we have already received from so many of you. 

Thank you for your time, and we hope to see you at the Park in the New Year. 

Yours in service, 

The Kiwanis Club of Monrovia 


